
Board Meeting Update 
November 21, 2016 

 
 
Friend of Education​:  Dave Mabie 
 
Student News: 
Students of the Month will be announced in December. 
 
The following items were approved during open session of the November 21, 2016 Board of               
Education meeting. 
1) Approved Phillips High School moving to an eight-man football team for the next two seasons. 
2) Approved salary increase for PEA members of 1% for the 2016-17 school year. 
3) Approved minutes from October 17, 2016 regular board meeting and October 27 special board              

meeting. 
4) Approved personnel report: 

a) Approved hiring of Jake Olson, PhMS boys basketball assistant coach; Vicki Spacek, PhMS             
assistant track coach; Josh Upson, PhMS assistant wrestling coach; Leah Bucheger,           
PhMS/PHS paraprofessional; Fecelie Guidry, PES paraprofessional; Beth Tenut, Shannon         
Langreck, and Teri East to fill two limited term paraprofessional positions at PES; and Shan               
Wanish as long-term substitute for speech/language therapy. 

b) Approved resignations from Chris Krueger, PES paraprofessional and Dana Janssen,          
PhMS/PHS paraprofessional. 

5) Approved bills for October 2016. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  
Regular meeting - December 19, 2016 at 5:00 pm (Note time change due to concert) 
 
 
 


